CITY OF TUKWILA
NOTICE OF APPLICATION

The City of Tukwila City Council is reviewing a design review and lot

Permits and File Numbers: division application for:
L22-0131 — Design Review
L22-0136 — Land Division

Two townhouses to be built behind an existing single-family
residence.

All interested persons are invited to provide written comments.

Site Location: To view the application, please scan the QR code on the top left. To
14414 34th Ave S comment on the project, learn about the process, request a copy of
any decision, or learn your appeal rights, contact the Project Planner,
Parcels: Isaac Gloor, at (206) 433-7162 or Isaac.Gloor@TukwilaWA.gov.
0040000084 Mailed comments may be submitted to DCD, 6200 Southcenter Blvd,

Tukwila, WA 98188.

Applicant: Written testimony may be submitted until 5:00 pm
Dante Palmaffy November 9, 2023.

Property Owner:
Albatross Landings, LLC




City of Tukwila

YA Department of Community Development
Y 6300 Southcenter Blvd., Ste 100

Tukwila, WA. 98188

Call to Request an

Interpreter

206-431-3665
Intérpretes Turjubaan [MepeBoguuk
Mepeknagay SSAF  f#A AHCLON
28 Thong Dich Vien fEzaudes

You are receiving this notice because you are a property owner or tenant within 500 ft of this project’s parcel boundary.




